

LexEVS Meeting Minutes

Meeting Name:	LexEVS Technical meeting (Part of EVS Tools Meeting)	Location:	NCI 2115 Conf Room 5034 (NIH/NCI) Mayo RST-41st Street Bldg, 3-240C
Date:	01/02/2013	Time:	1:00 PM CST
Facilitator:	Larry Wright / Craig Stancl	Attendees:	xWright, Larry (NIH/NCI) Fragoso, Gilberto (NIH/NCI) De Coronado, Sherri (NIH/NCI) xSafran, Tracy (NIH/NCI) Haber, Margaret (NIH/NCI) xOng, Kim L (IS) xLucas, Jason R (IS) xBauer, Herbert S. (Scott) xLian, Zonghui xPeterson, Kevin xStancl, Craig xWynne, Robert (NIH/NCI) Gentile, Arthur (NIH/NCI) [C] Brem, Larry (NIH/NCI) [C] xPan, JJ (NIH/NCI) [E] Roth, Laura (NIH/NLM) xAger, Mandy (Mayo) xMurthy, Sahana (Mayo) Hardie, Linda (Mayo)
Conf. Line	Call in: 1-866-660-5416, pass code: 2398515 Meeting Number: 732 008 454 Meeting Password: 4NCI https://cbiit.webex.com/cbiit/j.php?J=732008454&PW=NMDdjMzI0ZDVm		

Outstanding Action Items		
Action Item	Status	Owner
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • 508 Concerns in project plan – update plan to include 508 tasks. 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Craig and Mandy to update plan if necessary • Tracy to find out if

LexEVS Meeting Minutes

		necessary.
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> JIRA and Wiki access – Kevin, Lian and Scott to submit a ticket to get access. 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> . 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> .
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> . 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> . 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> .
LexEVS Discussion Topics		
Topic	Discussion Points	Action Items
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Status of tier deployment (LEXEVS-523) 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Jason put in request to go to production in 6.0. Release notes (6.0.3.1) need to be put on wiki. 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Waiting on response. Mayo /Tracy to create release notes – send to NCI to review – then we will post. Need to verify the LexEVS tag (6.0.4 -> 6.0.3.1) Mayo/Tracy
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Status of LexEVS 5.1 Security Fix (LEXEVS-523) – Scott B 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Initial gap analysis done (what jars for update, etc). Will do a test build this week. Then will need to update junits. Release notes (5.1.1) need to be put on wiki. 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Start on Junits while working on the fix. (Lian). Mayo/Tracy to create release notes.
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Status of Meta Load Problem (LEXEVS-526) - Lian 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Lian is loading the ontology provided by Tracy. During the load will try to recreate the issue. Tracy is still seeing the errors – does not run any of the post processing scripts. 6.0.3 Loader 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> On hold until 5.1 junits complete. Will still do the load, etc.
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Status of Server Crash Problem (LEXEVS-522) – Linda/Sahana 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> SQL query that is in the log (12 minutes query time) – is a query that happens fairly often (used as a cache for later on). Meta Browser extension code to cache when the app starts. Might try to not have to use the 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Tracy to review issue again to see if there is anything else we may have missed in the log. Contact Raghu about looking at the code as a stress test to LexEVS.

LexEVS Meeting Minutes

	<p>cache, but it has been part of the extension since the beginning.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • This is the first time NCI was able to track down. There have been sporadic issues. • The Query will run on startup – in the first couple of minutes. If it happens after that, it is something different. • Mayo ran on dev server and completed query. Took 7 minutes/vs 12 minutes. • FDA pulling large parts of content in LexEVS and storing it local. • Would be good to get the code from Raghu so we could stress test. • Still consider options to restrict user from taking over the system performance, etc. 	(Craig/Kim/Larry)
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • New team member Status (Mandy, Sahana, Linda) 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Start with contacting Rob Costello. 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Craig/Mandy to contact Rob to start process.
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • NCI Moving Schedule? 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Site visit Jan 9. (cancel next week meeting) • Jan 24 is move day. • Hardware move (nothing immediate) • Will get new phone numbers. • Google Talk test. 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • No assistance needed from Mayo with servers at this time.
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • HL7 WGM 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Still have meeting week of Jan 16. • Craig and Scott will be in Phoenix. 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • None
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • 508 wiki requirements (JJ) 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Nothing to be fixed. 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • None
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Other? 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Start planning time for new development/new features. 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Craig to start coordinating that planning/meeting.
Adjourn	Thanks for your participation!	

LexEVS Meeting Minutes